
Protecting God’s Children Opt-Out Form 

 

The School of Religion (SOR) program at QHR-Wea will present an abuse prevention 

curriculum, Protecting God’s Children. This school-based curriculum was developed by 

VIRTUS, the child abuse prevention program used by the Archdiocese, and is part of our 

ongoing effort to help create and maintain a safe environment for children and to protect all 

children from abuse.  

The lesson is offered to all students in the QHR-Wea SOR program. The students will be 

grouped as follows: K-2, 3-5, and 6-8. As a parent, you have the right to choose whether your 

student participates. The lesson presented is a short video followed by a 10-minute follow up. If 

you have questions about the program or would like to view the video, please contact me at 

llopez@qhrwea.org or (913) 533-2464.   

If you DO NOT want your child to participate, please complete the opt-out form below. Return 

the form to the Church Office, your child’s SOR Catechist or to Linette Lopez no later than 

September 30th. 

For more information on the Touching Safety program, visit the VIRTUS online website at 

www.virtus.org.  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Opt-Out Form for the Touching Safety Program 

Queen of the Holy Rosary Wea School of Religion DOES NOT have my permission to present 

the Touching Safety Program to my child(ren): 

Name of child(ren):             

Parent’s Name (printed):            

Parent’s Signature:             

Date:               

mailto:llopez@qhrwea.org
http://www.virtus.org/

